
FED ER A L R E S E R V E  BANK OF CHICAGO
October 30, 1950

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles 
Board of Governors of the 

Federal Reserve System 
Washington 25, D. C.
Dear Governor Eccles:

clippings dramatically illustrate the 
fact that some of the best statements 
go unnoticed by the press.

H. Fred Wilson 
Assistant Vice President

These few straggling

Very truly yours,
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